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From: Graham Lee 
Sent: 22 February 2018 10:42
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: Planning Info
 
Hi Hilary – Could you please forward this email to whichever of our colleagues are
dealing with the following applications:
 
NYM2017/0793 The Priory Grosmont – This development appears to include a small
extension to one of the Priory outbuildings but the plans supplied don’t seem to show
precisely which one or where? Given that the remains of a Medieval Priory underlie the
eastern side of the site (at very least) there may be a need for archaeological mitigation
even though the application is for a very small area. Clarification would be very helpful.
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I am hoping to be in the office next next Thursday (depending on what the weather
does).
 
Many thanks
Graham
 
Graham Lee
Archaeological Officer
NYMNPA
 




